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Dear Mr. Keller:

1991, we notified you that it was our intention of
D. J. Simmons Company to recondition the well located on Federal
Lease SF-080000-A on or before April 15, 1992, weather
permitting.

Oon November 4,

Well No.
#4 Simmons

Location
SW/4NW/4 Sec 23, T29N. ROW
approval from your office for

on November 8, 1992, we received

this action.

Due to my absence, from the office, we would request a two month
extension, until June 15, 1992 to accomplish this work. We
understand that the work must be accomplished by this time or the
well permanently abandoned.

Sincerely,

A. B. Geren
Chief Executive Officer
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